
 
From: Mark Seeberg <markseeberg@bhhsfloridarealty.net>  
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 11:21 PM 
To: Maura Stokes <mstokes@ircgov.com> 
Subject: Re: AHAC - Affordable Housing Advisory Committee 
 
CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 
 
Maura,  
I received another email asking whether  I wished to continue serving and that I would need to re-
apply.  I was not able to reply to that email.  
It has been a pleasure being a part of the AHAC for the past 15 years; however at this time, I am 
stepping down from this appointment.   
Thank you. 

Mark R. Seeberg, REALTOR 
Berkshire Hathaway HomeServices Florida Realty 
Marksverobeach@gmail.com 
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